
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Monday 16th December 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Your child _____________________ has been selected as someone who would benefit from 

after-school booster session/sessions this half term. These sessions will take place after school 

3:20pm-4:00pm. These sessions are not compulsory, but will give your child extra help and 

support ready for their upcoming SATs this academic year. Please see a timetable below 

indicating which session/s I would like your child to attend if possible (the ones I have ticked). 

 

If you agree to your child attending these sessions, please fill in the permission slip and hand 

back to me by Friday 20th December. Sessions will begin on the first week back after the 

Christmas break (Tuesday 7th January 2020) and continue until February half term, when I will 

evaluate your child’s progress and see what booster sessions need to be in place for Spring 

Term 2. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask me.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Beckie Daley 

Year 6 Teacher 

 

Monday 

(3:20-4:00pm) 

Tuesday 

(3:20-4:00pm) 

Wednesday 

(3:20-4:00pm) 

Thursday 

(3:20-4:00pm) 

 

SPAG Booster Group 

 

 

Writing Booster 

Group 

 

Reading Booster 

Group 

 

Maths Booster Group 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Woodstone Community Primary School 
Heather Lane, Ravenstone, Leicestershire, LE67 2AH 

Tel: 01530 519473    email: wpsoffice1@woodstone.leics.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mr Patrick Mullins 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Simone Fellows 
 

Growing together, Learning forever 
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